
IMPORTANT NOTICE 

 

PRESCRIPTION ORDERING 

 

The Fountain Medical Centre is now transmitting 
prescriptions electronically to each patient’s dedicated 
pharmacy for the majority of medication requests.  
This is to ensure that prescriptions are dispensed 
quickly and safely and should be easier for patients. 
 
In order to streamline prescription requests, prevent 
errors and ensure absolute patient safety the repeat 
prescriptions telephone line (01636 673646) will cease 
on 30th  JUNE 2014. 
 
You will still be able to order prescriptions via our ON 
LINE SERVICE or by sending in your repeat slip.   
 
Please also consider the free ordering service offered 
by your pharmacy. 


